
Dear Suzanne 

  

Thank you for returning Hull 2017 Event Enquiry Form for Hull Choral Union. 

  

We can confirm that we are holding Saturday 1 April for A Bridge for the Living in the City 

Hall Diary and will be in touch in due course to discuss your event further. 

  

In the meantime should your require any further information please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

  

Best wishes, 

Claire Balfour  
Programming and Events Officer 

Hull City Hall & Hull New Theatre 
Hull City Council  
Tel. 01482 614316  

email: claire.balfour@hcandl.co.uk 
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